
 Bozeman Low Vision Center  

Open House  

  

220 W. Lamme, Suite B9-2  

Bozeman, MT 59715  

• This is located in the Martel Building (3 story building) at the corner of 3rd and 

Lamme  

  

Open House Friday May 2, 2025  

Time: 10-3 PM  

  

Come down to the low Vision Center and see what kinds of technology are 

available for the blind/visually impaired.  We also have many different resources 

to provide to establish supports for you or your family.  

  

We also will have several used equipment for sale, such as:  CCTV’s, lighting 

options, hand held magnifiers, and other items that might fit your vision needs.  

  

For more information call:  

Montana Association for the Blind, Bozeman chapter president  

Todd Fahlstrom (406) 600-7548 or email: bozemanmab@gmail.com  

  

For other resources, visit: www.mabsop.org  

 

This low vision center is supported by the Bozeman Chapter of the Montana 

Association for the Blind.  If you would like to donate, make a referral, or drop in, 

please get in touch with us.  

  


